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We don’t need a parking study for this site. We need the HC space to be put in properly.
 
From: Schwager, Zachary D. <Zachary.Schwager@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 10:43 AM
To: Dutrow, Mark B <Mark.Dutrow@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: RE: 20-cuppa-0093 7304 Dixie Highway
 
Mark,
 
Is the parking study all you need? Have all of your other comments been addressed?
 
Thanks,
 
Zach Schwager
Planner I
Planning & Design Services
Department of Develop Louisville
LOUISVILLE FORWARD
444 South Fifth Street, Suite 300
Louisville, KY 40202
(502)574-8219
https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design

 

From: Dutrow, Mark B <Mark.Dutrow@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 9:34 AM
To: Schwager, Zachary D. <Zachary.Schwager@louisvilleky.gov>
Subject: RE: 20-cuppa-0093 7304 Dixie Highway
 
Thanks for the clarification.  That helps out a lot.
So it sounds like we need a parking study of a similar use.
 
From: Schwager, Zachary D. <Zachary.Schwager@louisvilleky.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 9:00 AM
To: Dutrow, Mark B <Mark.Dutrow@louisvilleky.gov>
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